H.P. Forest Department
INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PROJECT
Kullu-171001

01902-226636 (0), email- dpoidpkullu@gmail.com

No IDP/RFQ/2024-25_7 ¢2. Dated_ 9 / g;z =24

“CORRIGENDUM”

It is informed that Short Tender Notice was called vide this office endst.
No. IDP/A-1-6/ Civil/RFQ/25-26/802-05 Dated 02.08.2025 for the work shown in
the notice inviting quotation/ bids from eligible bidders, uploaded on website:-
www.hpidp.org. to be opened on 14.08.2025 at 11:00AM.
(1) Due to administrative Reason, Sr. No.9, Job No 91/SMS, Const. of Water
Pond at Shankargarh GP Jia under APO Shamshi, has been cancelled.
(2) Sr. No.10, Job No 92/SMS, may Kkindly read Job No. 91/SMS.

District Project Officer,
Integrated Development Project,
Kullu, Distt. Kullu. (HP)




